
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
M E M O R A N D U M 

 
 
 
 
TO:  JAY MARKS 

FROM: MEG MCMAHON, HUMAN RESOURCES MANAGER 
RE:  FISCAL YEAR 22 - CONTRACT RENEWAL NOTICE 
DATE:  JUNE 18, 2021 
 
I am pleased to inform you the Oakland Schools Board of Education took action at their June 1, 
2021 Board meeting to renew your PROFESSIONAL SERVICES EMPLOYMENT CONTRACT 
for the position of DIVERSITY AND EQUITY CONSULTANT for the 2021/22 fiscal year.  A 
template of the contract for 2021/22 can be found on the intranet under the Salary & Benefit 
section of the Employee Work/Life tab. 
 
Additional communication regarding your FY22 salary and stipends (if applicable) will be sent to 
you at a later date. 
 
Thank you for all you do for the students and staff throughout Oakland County! 
 
 


